
Vendor Opinions Feedback Gathering 

Initiative 

Dear [Vendor Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to improve our 

services and strengthen our partnerships, we are initiating a feedback gathering initiative. 

We would greatly appreciate your insights regarding our recent collaboration. Your opinions are 

invaluable in helping us enhance our processes and ensure mutual success. 

Please find attached a brief survey that should take no more than 10 minutes to complete. Your 

responses will be kept confidential and used solely for the purpose of improving our relationship. 

Thank you for your time and continued partnership. We look forward to hearing your thoughts! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


